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Dream big, fly high  

      Avro Woodford 100th Anniversary  

This week Year 1 & 2 were invited to sing at the AVRO 100 Year Anniversary. The children sang ‘Those 

Magnificent Men in their Flying Machines’ and we are incredibly proud of their fantastic performance. We have 

already received feedback about how lovely it was to hear the children sing and how well behaved and well 

mannered they were. It is a real pleasure to work with all the volunteers at AVRO and be involved with the local 

community.  

A big thank you to Miss Hayes and Miss Naden for all their hard work in preparing the children for this special 

occasion.  

Tapestry  

All children in Pre-School and 

Reception have a Tapestry account 

where the Class Teacher uploads 

observations and highlights of the 

children’s learning weekly. All parents should 

have received an email asking them to activate 

their account. It is possible for two parents to 

be linked, if you would like this then we can add 

this, speak to your class teacher or email 

admin@woodfordprimary.org.uk.     

Parents’ Evening  

On Wednesday 2nd & Thursday 3rd October, we will be 

holding Parents’ Evening, where we will share information 

about how your child has settled into their new class, their next 

steps and advice about how to support your child with their 

learning at home.  

To book a 10 minute appointment, open the MCAS App and 

select parents evening (left hand side), select your class 

teacher and then select a date and time. The Parents’ Evening 

booking feature will go live on the App on Sunday 22nd 

September at 8pm.   

If you have any problems booking a appointment, please get in 

touch with the school office.  If you are unable to make any of 

the offered times, please email the school office with your 

availability so we can make an alternative arrangements.  

Important Dates  

20th Sept Individual School Photographs 

25th Sept  16.15 Reception Curriculum  

  Evening 

2nd Oct  15.30 Parents’ Evening  

3rd Oct  15.30 Parents’ Evening  

14th Oct 16.30 Academy Committee  

18th Oct Last Day of Term  

For a full summary of dates over the year, 

our Annual Planner can be viewed here 

Article 15 - Community   

We talked about the history of AVRO and the 

celebrations around the 100th Anniversary. We 

discussed how the local area has changed and how we can 

remember important events over time.   

Welcome to Laurus  

This September we officially welcomed two new primary schools to the Laurus 

Trust - Hazel Grove Primary in Stockport and Crown Street Primary in central 

Manchester which is being led by Mrs Thompson who many of you will know from her time at 

Woodford Primary School last year. We’re delighted to have them as new partners and look 

forward to sharing news of exciting collaborative projects in the future!  

https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2024/07/Annual-Planner-24-25_v1.pdf
https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2024/07/Annual-Planner-24-25_v1.pdf

